
SVS Newsletter 
Week of Sept 9, 2024

Prek4 Service Project for September

6th Grade "Mana Bags"

We can be the feet and hands of Jesus by making ”Manna” bags.  We 

need the following items to fill the bags:

Refillable water bottles (Reach out to companies that have these as 
promotional items.)

Toothbrushes (Reach out to a dentist that would consider 
donating.)

Toothpaste  (Reach out to a dentist that would consider 
donating.)

Small bottles of mouthwash  (Reach out to a dentist that 
would consider donating.)

The Mercy Cross Center, the old Mercy Cross School, has 
been set up by the Diocese as a center for those who are 
struggling to get on their feet.  Mrs. Necaise, Mrs. Tara, and I 
will work with the students to create “Manna” bags to spread 
the love and good news of Jesus.  

The goal is to create 46 “Manna” bags.  If you know someone 
who may be willing to make a donation, please reach out to 
them. Please let us know if you are able to secure any of the 
items.  You can send an email 
to ccox@svdpcatholicshool.org.  An update will be posted as 
a confirmation is given for the item so that we are not 
duplicating items.

This Week at a

Glance

Monday   (9/9) 

Prayer & Pledge,
7:50

Progress Reports

Tuesday   (9/10)

Prayer & Pledge,
7:50

Wednesday   (9/11)

Prayer & Pledge,
7:50

Thursday   (9/12)  

Prayer & Pledge,
7:50

Picture Retakes

Friday   (9/13)  

Mass 8:30 am

Bishop Kihneman

Mass & Visit

Prayer & Pledge

Leaders:  - 1st grade

Mass Leaders: - 2nd

grade

Knights Club

Winner:  - Raven

Bonney

Sanctuary Light

Burns: 

mailto:ccox@svdpcatholicshool.org


Monetary donations or Amazon gift cards to purchase:
    Bulk small deodorants,    
    Bulk pack of laundry detergent
    Bulk pack of small shampoo bottles

Men’s and Women’s Socks

$10.00 gift cards for McDonald’s, Burger King or some 
other (local to Biloxi) fast food restaurant

Peanut butter crackers or cheese crackers

In Christ,
Mrs. Cox, Mrs. Necaise, and Mrs. Tara

PTO News 

Click for online form

Chicken Salad Chick

Packets were sent home with oldest/only children

SELL, SELL, SELL and collect the money for your individual sales

When you are through selling, use the QR code to submit one order and one check/money order for your family. Make 
one final payment to: SVS PTO 

KEEP A COPY OF YOUR ORDERS FOR YOURSELF. We will not have copies, only what you enter in the Google doc 

Any question, text Pamela 228-731-8528! 

Class who sells the most wins an ice cream party!  Family picks who the sales go to.

Click for .PDF of form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeWZA1Xsv8teCvYhJaM7jW0XOQHyVIkhJo-rJHD36pcdZ_bug/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
http://www.svdpcatholicschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Chicken-Salad-Form.pdf


Peoples Bank

Peoples Bank pamphlets are being sent home this week and are due back by September 15th if you would like to sign up for a 

savings account.

Please email svspto@svsknights.com with any questions.

St. Paul Carnival Association

Carnival Associaton of Long Beach

mailto:svspto@svsknights.com


Saint & Virtue of the Month

St. Mary Magdaline - Gratitude

Dear Jesus, 

Thank you for all the gifts in my life.
Sometimes I forget to think about how blessed
I am. Help me to take time to thank You for
everything in my life, and to thank other
people for the blessings I receive through
them. I want to develop this beautiful virtue of
gratitude in my soul!  Amen.

Gratitude 

Who in your life is a model of gratitude?

Who in your life is always noticing their
blessings and thanking God and the

people around them?

Do you follow their example?



FACTS SIS Family Portal Link - District Code: SVDP-MS  https://logins2.renweb.com/logins/ParentsWeb-Login.aspx

Peoples Bank  -    Click for Flyer     **     Click for application      **    Click for deposit slips   -                                Peoples
Bank Day 

Brick Walkway - Honor a loved one by adding a personalized brick to our front walkway. It's truly a memorable gift
that will last for years to come! Download the sponsorship form.

Fleece Jackets with the SVS crest are can be worn in the classrooms. You can purchase fleece jackets and sweatshirts
from Southern Printing, Pass Christian.

Birthday Book Club is a great way to support our library and remember your child's special day!  Feel free to wrap a
new book, preferably library bound or hardback, and have your child present their book to the school at Prayer and
Pledge on their birthday! A special sticker will be placed in the front of the book to honor your child’s donation. Check
out a list of suggested titles.

Honor a Loved One with the Sanctuary Light. We will light a candle in the chapel to burn in honor or in memory of a
loved one and have them remembered at Prayer & Pledge for the week. Please submit his/her name and the date
you'd like the light to burn along with a $5 donation to the front office. 

Rewards Programs - There are lots of ways to support our school with your everyday purchases: collect Box Tops,
empty ink cartridges, Community Coffee labels.   Click for more information   

https://logins2.renweb.com/logins/ParentsWeb-Login.aspx
http://www.svdpcatholicschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/SVDP-Bank-Day-Letter-2022.pdf
http://www.svdpcatholicschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Peoples-Bank-Application.pdf
http://www.svdpcatholicschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Deposit-Slips.pdf
http://www.svdpcatholicschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Deposit-Slips.pdf
http://www.svdpcatholicschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Deposit-Slips.pdf
http://www.svdpcatholicschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/brick-order-form-FACTS.pdf
http://svdpcatholicschool.org/library
http://svdpcatholicschool.org/documents
https://svdpcatholicschool.org/documents
https://svdpcatholicschool.org/documents
http://svdpcatholicschool.org/documents
http://www.svdpcatholicschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Fundraising-Fact-Sheet-2020.pdf

